
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY END OF LUNCH AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us 

 

BREAKFAST/SNACK:  BREAKFAST SLIDERS, MIXED FRUIT, AND ORANGE JUICE.  LUNCH: BREADED 
CHICKEN STRIP, WHOLE GRAIN ROLL, POTATO WEDGE, SALAD, AND FRUIT.  CAFETERIA MONITORS: 
report 30 minutes before lunch. Failure to report may result in detention hours.  TODAY’s MONITORS ARE:  Taioalo Wolf, 
Jansen Yagyagan, Jason Yap, and Diego Zarate.  Thursday's monitors are:  Kyle Abut, Lance Abut, Shawn Lee Mason 
Abut, and Neil Jacob Agbayani. 

TODAY IS 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 16, 2019 

REGULAR Schedule: 
2, PO'OKELA, RECESS, 

3, 4, LUNCH, 5 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON 
CHANNEL 46.  If no TV access, please read this Daily 
Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo! 
 
Class of 2020:  Juniors, please report to the cafeteria today 
during Po'okela and not to your Po'okela classroom. 
Attendance will be taken at the cafeteria.  Mahalo! 
 
Attention Science Olympiad Members, there will be a meeting 
in Mr. H's room during lunch this Wednesday. See you there! 
 
Hey Juniors! Did you meet your new Junior class counselor? Her 
name is Ms. Debralyn Arellano. Her office is next to the fountain. 
Welcome back Ms. Arellano! 
 
WIDA:Are you a student who spoke another language before you 
learned English?  WIDA Access for ELLs 2.0 testing will begin 
next week! This is a federally mandated test for ALL students for 
whom English is not their first language.  A composite score of 5 
or higher this year means that you do not have to take it again 
next year.  All WIDA testing will be taking place in P-18 (the 
computer lab portable below the gym) with Ms. Olson. Your 
teachers will know when to send you, and you will be excused 
from class for testing. 
 
Last day to order 2019 Yearbooks, personal pages, and ads is 
on Friday Jan 25, 2019. No extra yearbooks will be purchased. To 
purchase come to SAC Office or go online to 
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/general/homepa
ge 

Hey Class of 2021! Sophomore class bonding movie night this 
Friday at 7pm in the Cafe. Pre-sale $5 at the Door $7 includes all 
you can eat food, games, movie, and lots of fun. Pre-sale 
admission can be purchased from class advisors Ms. Jacinto X26 
or from class counselor Mr. Reiss during lunch or recess. 
 
Free water bottles compliments of Kaiser Permanente. Come 
to the SAC Office during recess or lunch. One per a student. First 
come first serve. Only a few available so come get them before 
they are all gone.  
 

Did you see the new sculpture on campus?  The sculpture is a 
physical metaphor for the development of students.  The 
transition from the rough hewn surface to the carved surface to 
the stainless steel fabrication reflect the students transformation 
from a rough potential to one developed to allow the students to 
succeed in life.  The mooring hole near the bottom is reminiscent 
of Hawaiian mooring /anchor holes and associates to Lahaina as a 
safe harbor with its calm waters. Metaphorically it provides an 
anchor for the students to the school and the close-knit 
community. 
 
COUNSELORS CORNER: 
The Navy recruiter will be in College & Career Center on 
Wednesday, January 23 @ 10:41am, please sign up for that visit 
with Miss Kristy. You may email Miss Kristy or see her in person 
at the College & Career Center to sign up. 
 
Students who signed up for a dual credit class next school year, 
please submit your early admit form, grade release form and 
health clearance form to Miss Kristy immediately. If you 
registered for a dual credit class but, you have not received any 
forms, please see Miss Kristy immediately. 
 
CLUB CHATTER: 
Attention all Rotary Interact members.  Happy New Year.  
We have our first meeting of 2019  on Friday, January 18 at 
12:25 pm in Mrs. Dicker's room.  Please turn in your 
International Project monies from our cell phone wallet sales.  
You will also be receiving your official Interact membership 
pin.  We look forward to seeing you. 
 
JAPANESE CLUB:  Permission forms and first payment for the 
Honolulu Festival are due on Friday, January 18.  Don't miss out 
on this amazing opportunity to take part in the largest Japanese 
festival in Hawaii.   
 
SPORTS SHORTS:  
Come and support our boys’ soccer team as they face H.P. 
Baldwin High School on their senior home game tonight 
Wednesday, 6:00pm at Sue D Cooley Stadium. I mua 
Lahainaluna! 
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